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Tuesday 16 May 2017

Dear Year 9 Parents

As part of the Humanities curriculum, it is vital that the students conduct different areas of field work each year to gain a well-rounded education. This term, your child is required to attend a one-day visit to Al Khor Mall for a shopping study, which we are completing after the end-of-year assessments.

This trip will take place on Sunday 4 June 2017. Your child will be brought to Al Khor Mall by school bus at 10:00 and the students will conduct a research on the types of shops and shoppers present there, before returning to school by 12:30 on the school bus.

When back in class, the students will analyse the information gained and create a report on the mall and shoppers, as well as the methods they used.

If you are happy for your child to attend the trip, please sign below and return the bottom of this letter to Ms Harvey by Tuesday 23 May 2017.

Yours faithfully

Ms Harvey
Teacher of Humanities

*********************************************************************************************

I give my permission for my son/daughter _________________________________________ in tutor group _________ to attend the Humanities trip to Al Khor Mall on Sunday 4 June 2017.

Name of parent:   _______________________________________________________________

Emergency contact number:  _____________________________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed: ________________________________			  Date: __________________
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